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Three-Year Term Contract with Two Years of Renewal Options for Commercial Printing for the
Business Services Department (Citywide)

Print Services will use this contract for particular print projects that require specialized equipment, or
for projects that are not economically feasible to complete in-house.

An evaluation committee recommends awarding the contract to the highest-scored proposal from
Capitol Litho Corporation, at $94,500 annually, with an annual increase allowance of up to 5%, or the
adjusted Producer Price Index.
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